Subject: Heads up Snow Forecast

Itis hard to believe after today, but we have an Arctic cold front coming down meeting
a moist pacific flow from the west. This combination will bring some significant snow
to the mountain passes and likely some snow to the valley bottoms throughout the
North Island. It is expected to start late Wed or early Thursday, then continue cold
into the weekend. Forecasts range from 5cm to as high as 30cm in the mountains.
Emcon will be out in various locations pre-brining roads with salt and scheduling
extra employees and contractors in anticipation of the snowfall.

Please ensure your vehicle is winter ready, plan your travel ahead of time and allow
extra time to arrive at your destination.

As always, road conditions can be found on Drivebe.ca and winter driving tips can be
found on Shiftintowinter.ca

Please drive safe.

Follow Emcon North Island on twitter @ Emconlsland
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